
 

 
CHA Consulting, Inc. – Boston Office 

One Washington Mall, Suite 1500, Boston, MA 02108 
 
 

 

6 September, 2022 
 
William Lovallo 
Belmont Middle & High School Building Committee , Chair 
19 Moore St. 
Belmont, MA  02478 
 
Re: CHA Amendment for Sampling Clay Pit Pond - UPDATED 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
CHA is hereby submitting a fee proposal for additional services to perform sampling of the 
water in Clay Pit Pond as discussed with the Town Administrator’s office, the Town’s Board of 
Health, and their water quality experts.  We will be engaging McPhail Associates who will assist 
in collecting the water samples and they will be using a third party to perform the laboratory 
testing.  We understand the Town of Belmont, with their consultants, will be performing the 
risk assessment based on the testing data provided by McPhail Associates.  This additional 
scope for McPhail Associates will be a continuation of their Geotechnical and Geo-
environmental services on the project. 
 
The fee adjustment to CHA’s contract would be: 
 
 McPhail’s Budget 9/6/22   $32,000. 
 CHA 5% Mark Up on Consultant  $  1,600.  
  Total for CHA Amendment  $33,600. 
 
This is based on one set of samples only – if additional sampling is required for differing 
conditions, the added cost will be addressed based on the revised criteria. 
 
If you have any questions on the above, please let me know. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Donald White 
 
Donald E. White 
Sr. Project Manager 
 

wlovallo
Text Box
This cost not voted for approval

Committee voted and approved to provide irrigation water for field watering with a direct connection to the municipal (MWRA) water supply rather than the current scope of drilled wells or the option to utilize Clay Pit Pond water 


